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City of Winter Springs proclaims April as Water Conservation Month

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla. –- On March 20, 2024, Winter Springs Mayor Kevin McCann 
proclaimed the month of April as Water Conservation Month in the City of Winter Springs.

Water Conservation Month is observed throughout the State of Florida every April which is 
typically a dry month and when water demands are most high.

It is estimated around 3 billion gallons of water are used every day in Central Florida by 
more than 9 million residents and visitors. Future water demands are projected to increase 
to approximately 4.1 billion gallons per day by 2040. One of the most effective ways to 
address increasing water needs is through water conservation.

The City of Winter Springs has long encouraged water conservation through various 
educational programs and has long encouraged businesses, schools, and citizens to make 
a difference by conserving water. 

You can learn more about water conservation and how you can help at 
www.winterspringsfl.org/publicworks/page/water-conservation

Read the Mayor’s proclamation below:
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